Port Norfolk League Meeting February 1, 2018

Meeting was called to order at 7:09

Mayor John Rowe installed 2018 Officers: Erika Nestler – President John Lifsey – Vice President Marlene Smith – Treasurer Dorothy Parker – Recording Secretary Judith Collins – Corresponding Secretary (not present)

Mark Furlough – with Parks and Rec spoke to us briefly about improvements to the Rec center and work at Reflection Walk

Mayor John Rowe spoke to us about what has happened since taking office New zoning Ordinance Changing Portsmouth Image Changing Education Setting up Poverty Task Force.

Officer Raye says that crime is down in the neighborhood.

Bill Nanson reminded us that there is a Duty Atty on staff every day.

22 members

Save the date – June 9th will be the Neighborhood Yard Sale,

Porch Talk –15th is the deadline for the putting information into the paper. A special thanks to Jess for getting the cost of our printing of the Porch Talk down.

Treasurers reported \$10,145.31, League \$5,846.01, Parks \$4,299.30

Herr Shelter will be here in March

Jess needs members for a Rely for Life Team

Do the survey on line about what's happening in the neighborhood.

Porch Crawl will be in April – date to be determined.
Looking for committee heads for
Web Master
Welcoming Team
Ways and Means
Boo-Yah Team

Isabella and John

Paula Sawyer spoke about the Mission of Mercy for free dental work. They need volunteers and donations.

Get you taxes done free at the Library, Get free Mammograms at Mary View.

Adjourned 8:23